
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
31st Sunday of Ordinary Time – November 2nd & 3rd, 2024 

 

1. We have received a letter from Bishop Stephen regarding the reception of Holy 

Communion from the Chalice. He is reinstating this practice in the Diocese of 

Prince Albert. You may read the complete letter on our Facebook page or in the 

entrance of the church. A few copies are there for anyone who wants one. You will 

also find some excerpts of his letter in the bulletin.   

 

2. For all extraordinary ministers of Communion of the Bread and of the Cup, and 

anyone who reads Commentary, Announcements and Readings, if you did not 

attend the training session on Oct.18, please come to the session on Thursday, Nov. 

7 at 7:00 pm in the church.   

 

3. It is time for us to do what we can to support the programs and ministries that 

benefit both our parish and the wider community. For example, the children’s 

catechetics program, youth and young adult events and retreats, and programs such 

as Forming Intentional Disciples initiative with “Called and Gifted” Training, 

Catechist Formation and Appreciation, Pastoral Care initiative “Horizons of 

Hope”. Your gift and your prayers will help to make this year’s Bishop’s Annual 

Appeal a success.  

 

4. Today we have an insert from the Liturgy Office in the bulletin to help us prepare 

for the Jubilee Year 2025. Please read it and use it to pray the Jubilee prayer. A 

one-page insert will accompany each bulletin from now until the opening of the 

Jubilee Year. 

 

5. Now I will invite Debbie MacGregor, the chairperson of Fundraising, to speak 

about our upcoming event.  

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

 

1. Please join us downstairs today after Mass for coffee, donuts and fellowship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


